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SUSPECT ARRESTED FOR 1999 GRAYSON HOMICIDE 
 
Modesto, CA - On March 8th, 2011, Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department was contacted and 
advised Felipe Solorio had been located and arrested in Mexicali, Mexico early Tuesday 
morning.  Mexico officials transported him to the USA/Mexico border, near Calexico CA, where 
Solorio was turned over to Law Enforcement officials. 
  
Investigators from the Stanislaus County District Attorneys Office drove to Calexico and took 
custody of Felipe Solorio.  They transported him to the Stanislaus County Jail where he was 
booked for homicide. 
  
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department had obtained a warrant of arrest for Felipe Solorio for 
homicide, stemming from the 1999 homicide of Robert Ybarra.  The homicide occurred in the 
early morning on March 7th, 1999.  Robert Ybarra died at the scene from a fatal gun shot. 
During the investigation, Felipe Solorio was quickly identified as a suspect in the homicide and 
Sheriff Investigators learned Solorio may have fled to Mexico.   
  
Working closely with Federal Agents, a federal warrant for Unlawful Flight to Avoid Prosecution 
was obtained for Solorio.  This is the first step to have a suspect arrested who has fled to 
another country.  Federal officials worked closely with Mexico authorities and were able to 
locate and apprehend Felipe Solorio early Tuesday morning.   
  
Felipe Solorio’s was arrested twelve (12) years and one day after the homicide occurred.   
  
Stanislaus County Homicide Detective Darwin Hatfield requested anyone with information 
about this case is encouraged to contact him at (209)525-7100.   
  
Callers can also leave an anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-4636.  Tipsters 
can also e-mail tips at http://www.modestopolice.com/CrimeStoppers, or text them to CRIMES 
(274637) by typing "Tip704" plus the message and be eligible for a cash reward. 
  
For all media related inquires please call (209) 525-7024 or e-mail news@stanislaussheriff.com  


